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New Year’s Eve Trip 

 

This year’s New Year’s Eve Trip the students and staff went to the Great Divide Ski Area for a 

day of skiing and snowboarding. There was a total of 71 people attend this year’s event. 

Beginner level skiers got to take lessons before they went out on their own to enjoy the day of 

skiing. The lessons were for both skiing and snowboarding. The group was given a lunch ticket 

to have lunch whenever it fit their schedule for the day. The kids and adults skied until 6:30pm. 

The Great Divide Ski Area had a torch light run down the mountain for all the skiers to watch at 

the end of the day with a fireworks show at the end of the torch light run. We had 3 students that 

were a part of the torch light run. After skiing the group went to Great Falls, there they were able 

to enjoy an evening of either bowling or jumping. They could bowl at Littles Lanes or jump at 

Flippin Family Fun, they also had pizza at either place for dinner. These events ended at 2:00am. 

After the events the group went to Denny’s and had breakfast and they came home. 

 

Boys Basketball 
 

Our boys’ basketball team has 5 wins and 1 loss. They are steadily showing improvement in 

fundamentals and teamwork. They have the upcoming games 1/4/19 against Cut Bank, 1/5/19 

against Libby, 1/11/19 against Havre, 1/12/19 against Whitefish, 1/17/19 against Columbia Falls.  

 

Girls Basketball 
Our girls’ basketball team has 5 wins and 1 loss. They are also steadily showing improvement in 

fundamentals and teamwork. They have the following upcoming games 1/4/19 against Cut Bank, 

1/5/19 against Libby, 1/10/19 against Havre, 1/12/19 against Whitefish, 1/17/19 against 

Columbia Falls.  

 

Wrestling 
Coach McDonald is very proud of his team as the kids are working very hard. Our wrestling 

team has been competing strong at their wrestling matches. Individually we have had many of 

our wrestlers placing in the top 6 in each of the wrestling weight classes. Coaches are very proud 

of the kids and are impressed with improvements made by the wrestlers. They have the following 

wrestling tournaments; 1/4/19 and 1/5/19 at Cut Bank, 1/12/19 at Missoula, 1/18/19 and 1/19/19 

at the Class A Duals in Belgrade. 

 

 


